
Moville City Council  

JULY 10, 2013 

 

Mayor Jim Fisher called the meeting to order at 5:30 p.m.  Roll Call: George Allan, Russ Spotts, 

Nate Bauer, and Kirk Lubbers are present; Al Wingert is absent. Allan motioned to approve 

agenda, seconded by Spotts, Bauer motioned to approve minutes from 6/26/13 seconded by 

Lubbers; Allan motioned to approve Dennis Gardner’s garden shed, seconded by Spotts, Bauer 

motioned to approve Alan Koehler’s fence permit, seconded by Spotts, Scott Haberl putting up 

new building (40x60) behind existing shop. Allan motioned to approve Spotts, seconded. All 

three permits received approval from the council. Fire Chief Jerry Sailer provided a monthly 

review. 

 

Allan motioned to waive the second reading of the ordinance for the division of revenues under 

Iowa Code section 403.19 for Moville Ridge Housing Urban Renewal Plan and proceed with 

third reading, seconded by Bauer, all ayes motion approved.   Bauer motioned to approve final 

reading of Ordinance for the division of revenues under Iowa Code section 403.19 for Moville 

Ridge Housing Urban Renewal Plan., seconded by Spotts. 

 

Glenn reviewed with the council an Ordinance which will prohibit parking along on Highway 

140.   Lubbers motioned to approve the first reading on prohibiting parking on Highway 140, 

seconded by Bauer, all ayes, the first reading is accepted. 

 

Discuss revisions to building codes concerning accessory buildings 

 

Council discussed property behind Jeff’s Bar and reviewed photos.  Owner has not completed 

the renovations as promised, Glenn is sending a letter outlining the issues to be resolved. 

 

Spotts motioned to approve transfers for budget ending June 30, 2013m, seconded by Lubbers, 

all ayes motion approved. 

 

Council tabled consideration of a 28E agreement with County Sheriff Department as no 

agreement has been provided for the council to review 

 

Lubbers motioned to purchase a 2013 Ford Interceptor SUV for $30,033 for the police 

department, seconded by Spotts, all ayes motion carried. 

 

Clerk reviewed codification updates with the Council. 

 

With no further business, Bauer made the motion to adjourn at 7:15 p.m., seconded by Spotts, all 

ayes motion carried.  The next regular meeting will be Wednesday, July 24, 2013 @ 5:30 p.m. 

 

Jackie Stender   James Fisher 

City Clerk   Mayor 

 


